PUBLIC HEARING ON ORDINANCE 16-02
COMBINED ANNUAL BUDGET & APPROPRIATIONS
FOR THE

PARK DISTRICT OF LA GRANGE
HELD AT THE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
536 EAST AVENUE LA GRANGE, ILLINOIS

APRIL 10, 2017

President Penicook called the Public Hearing to order at 7:02 P.M.

PRESENT: Commissioners Penicook, Ashby*, Walsh, Lacey,
Vear
ABSENT: None

STAFF PRESENT: Executive Director Dean Bissias, Superintendent of
Facilities Chris Finn, Superintendent of B.A.S.E.
Leanna Hartung, Superintendant of Finance
Leynette Kuniej, Superintendent of Recreation
Kevin Miller, Recording Secretary Ginger Zeman

OTHERS PRESENT: Attorney Jim Rock, Karel Jacobs, Jim Boo, Brian
Opyd, Bob Sherman, Giedrius Sulnius

* Commissioner Ashby attended the meeting telephonically

Commissioner Vear motioned to allow Commissioner Ashby to attend the
meeting via telephone. Commissioner Lacey seconded the motion which

passed unanimously by Voice Vote. Commissioner Ashby is out of town

on business.

Announcement of Purpose of Public Hearing
President Penicook stated the Budget has been on display on the
website, in newspapers, and in the Park District office for over 30 days.

Public Comments

Jim Boo, 1327 Mason Drive, La Grange, stated he reviewed the budget
briefly and hoped the budget is frozen across the board with only
essential services as he compares it to the state budget problems.

Adjournment

At 7:06 P.M. Commissioner Walsh motioned to adjourn the Public
Hearing on Ordinance 16-02 Combined Annual Budget & Appropriations
for the Park District of La Grange. Commissioner Vear seconded the
motion, which passed unanimously by Roll Call Vote as follows:



AYES: Commissioners Penicook, Ashby, Walsh, Vear, Lacey
NAYES: None
ABSENT: None

Mary Ellen Penicook, President

Constantine Bissias, Secretary
Approved 05/08/2017



